
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

MANOR PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Autumn Term Newsletter 
 

 

Stars of the 
Week 

(since the last news 
letter) 
 

Robins: 
Tiana, Ellie, Jake 
and Scarlet 
Swans: 
Rosie, Cara, 
Isobel and 
Xander 
Owls: 
Matthew, Henry, 
Ellie-Mae and 
Lucy-Mai 
Penguins: 
Neva, Oliver, 
Sabina and Freya 
Lunchtimes: 
Ben, Benji, 
Hattie and 
Victoria 
Headteacher:  
Alexia and Rhys L 
 
 

 
 
Parent Link Governor: 
Mr Tim Evers 
Email: 
tevers@nbacademy.org.uk 

 
 
 

 

Children in Need 
Next Friday November 13th is Children in Need Day and we would like 

children to ‘Come as the Hero they are’! For £1 donation they can 

wear a superhero cape over their school uniform and /or wear some 

Pudsey ears. The cape could be made from an old pillow case and 

decorated with Children in Need Spots or with your own fundraising 

superpower; it could be from a superhero costume you already have or 

you could buy a Pudsey mask and cape from Boots. Children can also 

wear Pudsey ears which are on sale in Asda, the post office and many 

other places.  

 

PTA News Updates 
Hallowe’en Disco: 

Many thanks to all who supported our recent disco.  A total of 

£250.30 was raised from this event.  We hope that the children 

enjoyed themselves.  The PTA committee would like to say a special 

thank you to the additional parents and staff, who kindly gave their 

time to help with the smooth running of the evening. 

Save the Date!: 

We are currently planning our Christmas Fair.  This will be held on 

Friday 4th December, 6:00 – 8:00pm.  Further details will follow soon, 

but amongst other things, there will be new games and craft activities 

for the children, hot food and mulled wine, our usual popular cake and 

tombola stalls, and of course a visit from Father Christmas himself.  

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Non-Uniform Day: 

Mr Robson has kindly agreed to allow the children to have a Non-

Uniform Day on Friday 20th November.  In exchange for having a day 

of freedom from their uniform, we ask that each child brings in a 

donation for our Christmas Fair tombola.  This year, we will be having 

two ‘themed’ tombola stalls: chocolate and bottles!  Any donation of 

chocolate, large or small, would be appreciated.  All that we ask, is 

that the chocolate is still in its original packaging, and within date 

until at least the end of the year.  With regard to the bottles: 

champagne to shampoo, cava to ketchup, any bottled item is welcome!  

Again, please ensure that the item is sealed and within date.  We do 

hope that you will be able to donate to this collection.  Thank you. 

 

Uke Stars 
Thank you to Mrs Heckel Perks and her ukulele players for their 

excellent assembly they performed for us this week. They have 

certainly learned a lot in a short space of time. Well done! 


